

CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY



MATTHEW RODRIQUEZ
SECRETARY FOR
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

1001 I Street, Sacramento, California 95814 • P.O. Box 2815, Sacramento, California 95812-2815 (916) 323-2514 • (916) 324-0908 Fax • www.calepa.ca.gov

EDMUND G. BROWN JR.
GOVERNOR

CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY COUNCIL

Public Meeting to Consider Staff Report on the Need for a Multimedia Evaluation of the Safer Consumer Products Regulations

2nd Floor – Sierra Hearing Room

California Environmental Protection Agency

1001 "I" Street, Sacramento, California

February 28, 2013 -- 9:00 a.m.

AGENDA

- Introduction of Council Members, Declaration of a Quorum, and Opening Comments Secretary Matthew Rodriquez, California Environmental Protection Agency, Chair of the California Environmental Policy Council
- Presentation of the Department of Toxic Substances Control Report: "Recommendation on Need for a Multimedia Evaluation of the Safer Consumer Products Regulations" Odette Madriago, Chief Deputy Director, Department of Toxic Substances Control
- 3. Interagency Multimedia Workgroup Recommendation
 Allan Hirsch, Chief Deputy Director, Office of Environmental Health Hazard
 Assessment
- 4. Public Comments (may be limited to 3 minutes each at the discretion of the Chair)
- 6. Council Consideration of Adoption of a Proposed Determination that the Safer Consumer Products Regulations Will Not Have Any Significant Adverse Impacts on Public Health or the Environment (Action)
- 7. Adjournment

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Written comments and electronic presentations must be received by noon, February 27, 2013. Late comments and presentations will not be accepted. Submittals are to be sent via e-mail to cepc@calepa.ca.gov.

If you have questions about this agenda, please contact Bonnie Waltz at (916) 324-9701 or Bonnie.Waltz@calepa.ca.gov.

The Staff Report and Proposed Determination will be available electronically at http://www.calepa.ca.gov/CEPC.

Video broadcast of this meeting will be available at: http://www.calepa.ca.gov/Broadcast/.

For a map to our building, visit: http://www.calepa.ca.gov/EPABIdg/location.htm. For security purposes, all visitors are required to sign in and receive a badge prior to entering the building. Valid picture identification may be required due to the security level so please allow up to 15 minutes for this process.

Individuals who require special accommodations are requested to contact Bonnie Waltz at (916) 324-9701 no later than February 26, 2013.